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Dear Greedy Beaucrate:

 

It may have escaped your questionable judgement, but the land you manage is owned by the American public.

As such, I feel we should charge you, the USFS, a fee to enter upon our property.  Considering the long-term

damage and mismanagement that your agency has bestowed upon our property, I believe you owe us a

minimum of $1000 each.  Please remit your payments within 30 days of receipt of this notice.  Until payments are

made please do not use or enter our lands.  We, of course, will continue to enter and use our lands anyway we

want without interference from your agency or employees.  I would also recommend writing an apology notice for

presenting such an absurd idea of changing us fees to enter upon our property.  I believe a 500 word minimum

would be appropriate.

 

Thank you for the bungling public relation debacle,

Mark Davis

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

 


